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CHANGE OF VENUE  
The Spanish Ministry of Health, Social Policy and Equality, the Spanish Committee of Representatives of Persons with Disabilities (CERMI) 

and the Permanent Mission of Spain to the United Nations

cordially invite you to the side-event

“Disability in international 
development cooperation policies. 
A contribution to the Millennium Development Goals”

(Programme attached)
on Wednesday 7th September from 1:15 p.m. to 2:45 p.m.
in room 6 (North Lawn Building)
The side-event will be followed by a concert in the main lobby of the UN,

 to present “Spes – A Hymn to Hope”, by Pablo Peláez, dedicated to the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities.
For additional information, please contact Ms. Marta Picó (marta.pico@maec.es) 
_1188291153.bin

